
TO DISCOVER MORE ABOUT MERCIA 
ACADEMY’S EXCITING NEW TEMPORARY 

SCHOOL BUILDING

Please visit anytime between 3:30 and 6pm
and register your attendance in advance here:

JOIN US AT OUR INFORMATION EVENT

Work will start shortly on our bespoke temporary school, which will give all 
our students, from years 7 to 11, a fantastic new learning environment. This 
marks the start of a journey which will result in a state-of-the-art permanent 
school on the current site.

We welcome parents and carers of both current and prospective students, as 
well as interested members of the local community, to an information event on 
14th March 2024, from 3:30pm.

• View plans and images
• Understand more about the building phases
• Talk to representatives from the school, Lionheart Educational Trust, 

Department for Education and Reds 10 Modular Buildings.


